
Today in Columbus History: On June 4, 1890, an ad appeared in The Columbus Enquirer-
Sun for Chancellor and Pearce men’s clothing store. They were having a sale on boys’ suits. 
The store was owned by Alexander Clarendon Chancellor, who had opened it in 1873. It had 
a few different names: Chancellor and Pearce, A.C. Chancellor Co., and, in 1931, it became, 
simply, Chancellor’s. Early on (according to Columbus City directories) the store was located 
at 1132-1134 Broadway. Around 1913 it moved to its present location at 1108 Broadway. In 
business for over 145 years in Uptown Columbus, selling quality men’s clothing, Chancellors 
is indeed a Columbus institution! 

Compiled by Callie McGinnis, Muscogee Genealogical Society 

Our snippets of Columbus history are usually based on a few days-worth of searching 
through the most popular sources for Muscogee County history. Meant to inspire readers to 
explore more about Columbus history, they are not exhaustive dissertations on the topic 
and may contain mistakes. If you have corrections or additional information, feel free to 
share them with the group.  

Clipping from Georgia Historic Newspapers (GALILEO). 
https://gahistoricnewspapers.galileo.usg.edu 

 

 



 

Alexander Clarendon Chancellor, 1857 - 1933. Photo from Ancestry family tree of Pat 
Sullivan. 

 

Sanborn Fire Insurance Map, digitized by GALILEO. 
http://dlg.galileo.usg.edu/.../Columbus1907/Sheet13.html 



 

Photo from Google maps... 

 

 


